Green Historical Society Event Summary
December 1, 2010
On September 30, 2010, the Green Historical Society welcomed Paul Knoebel from the Friends of Ohio Barns to speak about historic barns.  The meeting was held at Council’s Chambers in the Central Administration Building at 7 pm.  The event was well attended – the crowd was estimated to be around  50 attendees.  Members gathered at Brubaker’s Pub after the event.
Board members Reneé Summers, BJ Hutchison, Sharon Haydu, Susan Ridgeway, and Staci Schweikert were in attendance.  No business was conducted.
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